Honorable Ashanti Hamilton Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 1ST ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070394

REMOVE WINTER NIGHT PARKING ON

WEST CONGRESS STREET FROM NORTH GREEN BAY AVENUE TO NORTH TEUTONIA AVENUE

Dear Alderman Hamilton:

With the introduction of the all-way stops on West Congress Street at North 15th, 17th, and 19th Streets, and the lifting of the through highway status on West Congress Street from North Green Bay Avenue to North Teutonia Avenue, the above-captioned parking restriction is no longer needed. This restriction allowed residents to park on this through highway during the winter months of the year where it was previously illegal to do so. This change in the ordinance will keep our records in order, and will not change how residents park on the street at night. Therefore, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 3RD ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070394

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF NORTH WATER STREET FROM A POINT 175 FEET

WEST OF NORTH HUMBOLDT AVENUE TO

A POINT 125 FEET WEST THEREOF AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF NORTH WATER STREET FROM A

POINT 250 FEET WEST OF NORTH HUMBOLDT AVENUE

TO A POINT 125 FEET WEST THEREOF

Dear Alderman D'Amato:

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on North Water Street we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restrictions to provide sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety at the pedestrian crossing.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 3RD ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070394

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH CRAMER STREET FROM A POINT 225 FEET NORTH OF EAST NORTH AVENUE TO

A POINT 25 FEET NORTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman D'Amato:

This is in response to a request we received from the Milwaukee Public Library to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the library's driveway have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling northbound on North Cramer Street when vehicles park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070394

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF

WEST STATE STREET FROM A POINT 200 FEET WEST

OF NORTH 29TH STREET TO A POINT 25 FEET WEST THEREOF

Dear Alderman Bauman:

This is in response to a request we received from Greater Utopian Church located at 2925 West State Street to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the church's driveway have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling eastbound on West State Street when vehicles park close to the driveway. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of this restriction to increase sight visibility.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Joseph A. Dudzik Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 11TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070394

INSTALL NO PARKING FROM 6:00 AM TO 9:00 AM EXCEPT SATURDAY AND SUNDAY ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 84TH STREET FROM A POINT 120 FEET SOUTH OF WEST OKLAHOMA AVENUE

TO A POINT 50 FEET SOUTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman Dudzik:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of this restriction will alleviate traffic congestion currently taking place on South 84th Street during the morning rush hour period. Therefore, we have no objection to its installation.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable James Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070394 INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING FROM SUBJECT:

7:00 AM TO 5:00 PM ON SOUTH 2^{ND} STREET

FROM WEST NATIONAL AVENUE

TO WEST WALKER STREET

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Honorable James Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070394

REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON

WEST WALKER STREET FROM SOUTH 15TH STREET

TO SOUTH CESAR E. CHAVEZ DRIVE

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to remove the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that a survey indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of the removal of the restriction. Therefore, we have no objection to its removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer